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To the Independent Planning Commission 

Please do not allow this project to go ahead. Our country and all inhabitants have endured
and continue to live the effects of the horrifying past Summer season. Our learned scholars
& scientists have for decades foretold of the consequences of global warming due to
human activities. Yet the urge to plunder the land for corporate wealth continues.

A coal mine I suspect is not something that will enrich the lives of the generations to
come. It is not I believe a worthy or fitting legacy for Australians.  If it is within your
power to halt this destruction of our beautiful and unique country I urge you to do so and
please say no to this mine.

Thank you

Kind regards

Sandra Morrison 
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